
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 4th December 2020 
 
Our learning this week 
This week in English, we have started a new type of writing! The children have started 
to explore what we need to include when we write a set of instructions so they have 
practised using imperative verbs and expanded noun phrases. This week has also been 
an assessment week so the children have completed tests in both Reading and Maths. 
We have also filmed our shortened version of the Nativity – more information on this 
to follow! 
 
Phonics Screening Check 
The children have completed the statutory Phonics Screening Check this week. Letters 
have been sent home today informing parents of their child’s results. We are 
incredibly proud of all the children as each and every one of them tried their absolute 
best. Well done children! 
 
Reading books 
Apologies to the parents of 2CA as last week’s newsletter stated book change would be 
taking place on a Friday when it should have said Thursday. It’s quite a logistical 
exercise to get everyone’s books changed so please bear in mind that all classes book 
change day may alter some weeks in order to fit around planned lessons. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Next Friday (11th December) is the ‘Save The Children Christmas Jumper Day’. In 
exchange for a £1 donation to this great charity, the children may come to school 
wearing a Christmas/festive top alongside the rest of their school uniform.  
 
 


